
FILED 8/8/2018 

State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 05157-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

August 8, 2018 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SIIUI\IARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commiss ion Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Robert E. Graves, Public Utili ties Supervisor, Division of Engineering ~.'\ 1,r/ 
Docket No. 20 1500 I 0-WS - Appl ication for staff-assisted rate case in Brevard 
County by Aquarina Utilities, Inc. 

Please file the attached, "Email communication, providing an update of pro forma projects," in 
the above referenced docket file. 

Thank you. 

RG/pz 

Attachment 



Robert Graves 

From: Clayton Lewis 

Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, July 26, 2018 12:22 PM 

Robert Graves 

Subject: FW: Aquarina Utilities 

Fyi 

From: Kevin Burge [mailto:aquarinautilities@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 12:32 PM 
To: Clayton Lewis 
Subject: Aquarina Utilities 

Dear Clayton-

Sorry we missed your call-

We are continuing our efforts to complete our pro-forma items. Here is the status of each item- if 

something is not on the list that we need to address before November, please let us know so we can 

get it handled. 

Reverse Osmosis System- we have the new quote, we have the funding, we are waiting for the 

company's AIR dept to call us to make a down payment. Installation has been quoted and arranged 

and will be scheduled as soon as the unit is delivered. 

Compressor for sand filters- the compressor was purchased a year ago, but the company has not 

been cooperative in getting it installed. The new unit is on a pallet at the utility plant and we have 

several calls in to the company (ACF Standby Systems in Tampa) to have installation scheduled. 

They are working to determine when the installation can be done. 

2 New Blowers for the Wastewater plant: New quotes have been obtained and a down payment has 

been made to order the units. They will be installed as soon as they are delivered. 

System Mapping- We are working with Florida Rural Water Association to complete system mapping 

but we are subject to their delays and time table, which could mean a completion date of more than 

one year from now. 

New catwalks and platforms for the sewer plant and sand filters: Re-quoted and accepted. Just 
waiting on them to tell us how to make a down payment and how they will manage installation which 
will be an additional charge. 

Again, Please let us know if we are missing anything or if you prefer this information in a different 
format. Call Kevin if you need any additional info (772) 708-7946. 

Thanks so much, 

Holly Burge 
Account Manager; Aquarina Utiltiies, Inc. 
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